OCTOBER 25TH, 2021

by MRS. ERBSTOESSER

Hello all!

It is Red Ribbon Week! Please take a look at all the fun
things we have going on this week! Friday is our Halloween
Party (and also our presentations for our Inventors Research
Project). Please make sure your student brings the items they
signed up for.

There will be no homework this week. Just make sure you

practice your presentation and work on your Book Report.

Have a lovely week,

Mrs. Erbstoesser
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